## Throwback Thursday to the 2014 Boot Drive

Published 2/18/2021 by Caterina Ventrella

Big shout out to Anonymous and the students of the Firefighter, Pre-Service Education & Training program who host Boot Drives for many fund raising initiatives here at Seneca. Pictured here, they are supporting the Campaign for Students in 2014.

This event is usually very easy to spot on campus as students suit up in their fire protection gear and head out in teams to collect cash for student financial aid at Newnham Campus. This uplifting event is always a big hit! We can't wait to make more memories back on campus!

tags: campaign-for-students, we-love-our-students